

USO of Metropolitan New York 625 Eighth Avenue North Wing, Second Floor New York, NY 10018

Office 212-695-5590 Fax 212-695-5734 www.usonyc.org

June 30, 2011

Kendall Paradise EPEC, LLC 174 Duchaine Blvd. New Bedford, MA 02745

## Dear Kendall,

Thank you for your generous support of the 16<sup>th</sup> Annual USO Golf Invitational on June 13<sup>th</sup> at Fiddler's Elbow Country Club. Through your efforts and generosity, the USO was successful in raising a record \$700,000 for troops and their families. The proceeds from this event will be used to fund important USO programs that support wounded warriors and families of the fallen, help deployed service members connect with their loved ones, and provide a "home-away-from-home" at USO service centers around the world.

The USO is not a government agency; we rely completely on the generosity of organizations and individuals like you. You can be proud that your contribution will help demonstrate America's gratitude for the service and sacrifice that these brave men and women make on our behalf.

We sincerely hope you enjoyed participating in the 16<sup>th</sup> Annual USO Golf invitational and please know that your support is greatly appreciated. We invite you to visit our web site, <a href="https://www.usonyc.org">www.usonyc.org</a>, to learn more about future events and the exciting programs and services being provided by the USO. We look forward to keeping you informed about all that the USO is doing to pursue its mission of supporting our troops.

Sincerely,

Jessica Herman

Chief Development Officer